
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  
 

 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MAY 2022 

 
PNW AGM was held on 10th June 2022 at the Plumstead Bowling Club. 

 

EXCO 2022-2024: 

Chairperson: Gary Klugman,  

Assistant Chair: Llewellyn Damon,  

Operational Manager: Justin De Vos,  

Secretary: Jennifer Mc Calgan,  

Treasurer:  Marc Roberts,  

Public Relations Officer: Eddie Wicomb 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Winter Watch 
Cape Town winters are known for being cold, rainy 
and windy. Residents, understandably spend more 
time indoors during these conditions. 
The rain and wind can mask sounds that 
otherwise could easily stir suspicion. 
 
Criminals use these opportunities and usually 
become more active during this time of the year. 
 
This winter, try to spend some time standing at 
your gate or in your driveway to watch for 
suspicious activity in your street, or take an extra 
drive around the area whenever you leave or 
return home and report anything suspicious on 
our Residents alert WhatsApp Group and to 
CVIC (0860 002 669) 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
                                                  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

A big thank you to our Patrollers for your dedication to keeping our Hood Safe. 
 

Theft out of motor vehicles 
 
Theft out of motor vehicles has always been an 
opportunistic crime that has been known to 
happen in Plumstead on a regular basis. 
 
We are experiencing a spike in theft out of 
motor vehicles in our area. 
 
Please do not leave any valuables, or 
anything visible in your vehicle. 
 
Remind your guests. 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
PNW Response Team 
 
The PNW Response Team is comprised of local volunteers that are well experienced, 
trained and resourced by PNW. The team uses their own time and fuel to respond to 
various emergency situations in our area. 
 
Our team responds to everything from active crime complaints such as house breakings 
in progress to motor vehicle and motor bike accidents and various medical and trauma 
emergencies. 
 
The team conducts regular training to ensure that our responders assist according to 
local standards and norms. 

 
Breakdown of Responses Cases: 21 September 2021 to 09 June 2022 
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PNW EVENTS: 

 
1. “Rust en Werk” Car Rally – 28th August 2022 
2. 24 Hour Patrolathon – November 2022 

 

OTHER COMMUNITY EVENTS: 
 
Earth Fair Food and Craft Market - Timour Hall Villa:  
Every Wednesdays 4 pm to 9 pm, and Saturdays 10 am to 3 pm 
 
Car Boot Market - Timour Hall Villa: 
Every Saturday from 09h00am till 2pm  
 
The Animal Welfare Society of South Africa - Timour Hall Villa 
The last Saturday of every month, we host the Animal Welfare Society of South 
Africa Adoption Day in conjunction with the Car Boot and Earth Fair Market 
 
Friday Bar Nights and Braai Facilities – Timour Hall Villa 
Every Friday from 4pm our Bar is open.  Braai facilities available, wood included.  No 
extra cost.   
For those that do not want to braai we have a Bar Menu. Our kitchen is open from 
4pm till 9pm 
 

 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

How can you help? 
1) become a financial contributor, every rand helps 

OR 
2) become a patroller, we provide training and equipment 

Visit www.plumsteadwatch.org.za 

Important Contact Numbers: 

 SAPS Flying Squad (In emergencies you are encouraged to use this number first) 10111 

Ambulance & General Emergency 021 480 7700 

CVIC Neighbourhood Watch Control Room 0860 002 669 

Diepriver Police Station                                                  021 710 7306/7 

Diepriver Community Police Forum                              chair.cpfdiepriver@gmail.com                                                                            

Ward Councillor’s: 
 
Ward 63 Below the railway line. Carmen.Siebritz@capetown.gov.za  Cell 083 347 9895 
 
Ward 62 Above the railway line: Emile.langenhoven@capetown.gov.za  Cell 064 684 2445 
 
Ward 73 Above the railway line. Eddie.Andrews@capetown.gov.za  Cell 082 377 1414 (Deputy Mayor) 
 
 

http://www.plumsteadwatch.org.za/?fbclid=IwAR2jrba2nX7OTAV8b71P3kTdMPg3ap9ouS77p5Tb4zEQHUOnis0uSoTpMe0
mailto:chair.cpfdiepriver@gmail.com
mailto:Carmen.Siebritz@capetown.gov.za
mailto:Emile.langenhoven@capetown.gov.za
mailto:Eddie.Andrews@capetown.gov.za
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